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Subject:   Burglary Investigation  
 
 
The Oshkosh Police Department is investigating a burglary that occurred at about 6:30 
AM today at the B & E Lounge at 1022 Oregon St. in Oshkosh. 
 
An employee entered the business at about 6:30 AM today and disrupted a burglary that 
was in progress.  The employee exited the business, flagged down a passerby and 
called police. 
 
The suspect left the tavern with in a northeasterly direction.  The suspect was described 
as a male wearing a gray sweatshirt, gray sweatpants and a dark mask.  A silver Ford 
Ranger pick-up truck with matching truck bed cover was in the area driving east on W. 
10th Ave. and may have been associated with the burglary.      
 
The Oshkosh Police Department continues the investigation.   
 
If you have information about this burglary, you are highly encouraged to contact the 
Oshkosh Police Department at (920) 236-5700 and ask to speak with a detective.   
 
If you have information about any of these crimes and would like to remain anonymous, 
please contact Winnebago County Wide Crime Stoppers at (920) 231-8477 or text 
IGOTYA and you crime tip to 274637 or go to www.winnebagocrimestoppers.org and 
submit your text via the web.  You may be eligible for up to a $1,000 reward for 
information leading to an arrest. 
 
Oshkosh Police are asking businesses throughout the Oshkosh area to remove any and 
all cash/credit receipts from their businesses on a nightly basis.  Leave interior and 
exterior lights on and remove obstructions from exterior windows.   
 
Please report any and all suspicious incidents or persons.  Your call is important and 
may prevent or solve a crime. 
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